
Happy Spring, Turner Families- 

Welcome to our last quarter of the 

2023-2024 school year!  We have had a 

wonderful year, full of great memories 

and experiences for staff, students, and 

parents.  We had our Pastries with 

Parents event on the last day of school 

before we left for Spring Break.  We 

were so honored to have so many fam-

ilies attend this event, and we thank 

you for supporting us as we build our 

Tiger Community. 

We have a lot of big events occurring 

this month at Turner.  We are hosting 

another inaugural event on Friday, 

April 12, our Barn Dance.  Leading up 

to our dance, our students will learn 

several American folk dances and will 

demonstrate all that they have learned 

on Friday evening.  We will also have 

our annual Open House on Thursday, 

April 25.  Come by at 4:30 to grab a 

treat from the food trucks before going 

to your students’ classrooms at 5:00.  

Classrooms will close at 6:00, and the 

food trucks will stay until 6:30.   

We will also begin our last testing 

event later this month.  Grades 3-6 will 

begin their last district diagnostic be-

fore preparing for the California State 

Test in May.  Kinder-2nd grade will 

begin their last testing cycle soon after 

our older grades complete their testing 

cycle.  We are looking forward to see-

ing how much our students have 

grown this year. 

As always, we thank you for your sup-

port.  We couldn’t do all that we do 

without you! Goooooooo Tigers! 

-Principal, Ms. McDannel 

• Breakfast is served from 7:30-7:50 am 

• Students must be in class by 8 a.m. or 

they will be marked tardy. 

• Please call the office to report your    

student’s absence. 

• If you are picking up your student    

early, you MUST show I.D. Students 

will not be called out of class until you 

are in the office. 



Apr. 1 - Last day of Spring Break 

Apr. 2 - Welcome back Tigers 

Apr. 3 - Paraprofessional Appreciation Day 

Apr. 4 - School Librarian Appreciation Day 

Apr. 8-12 - EVO Bluestein Dance Week 

Apr. 9 -  6th Grade to Scandinavian M.S. 

Apr. 9 - Boys & Girls Softball vs Mayfair 

Apr. 11 - Track & Field Girls Qualifier @ 
Sunnyside High School 1:30 p.m. 

Apr. 12 - Track & Field Boys Qualifier @ 
Sunnyside High School 1:30 p.m. 

Apr. 12 - BARN DANCE 5 p.m. 

Apr. 18 - Parent Engagement Hour 

Apr. 18 - Boys & Girls Softball vs Wishon 

Apr. 19 - 1st Grade to Dowing Planetarium 

Apr. 19 - ROARS: Magic of Science 

Apr. 23 - Making The Grade Field Trip (4th
-6th Grade) 

Apr. 24 - Student of the Month Pictures 

Apr. 25 - Boys & Girls Softball vs Ericson 

Apr. 25 - OPEN HOUSE 4:30 p.m. 

Hi my name is Jessica Alvarado and I’m 
the School Psychologist. I have been 

working at Turner for 6 years. The best 
part of my job is working with students, 

checking in on them, and watching 
them grow.  

 
 
COLOR: Green 
FOOD: I love carne asada tacos, pozole, and 
pho 
RESTAURANT: Pad Thai Restaurant 
DRINK: Boba drinks 
CANDY: Anything chocolate 
TRAVEL DESTINATION: I love traveling to 
Guatemala (Central America) to visit   
family and eat delicious food. 

This month we want to shine a spotlight on Ms. Pang’s 5th/6th grade SPED class. Students started a 

bean plant project in January. Each student sprouted a dry bean and then they planted them into 

soil. The students are learning about the process of photosynthesis and what a plant requires to 

grow and  develop. They are hoping to get the bean plant to flower by Open House.   


